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Andrea Gyger

From: Joan Poston 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 8:22 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Please do not allow any changes in the law that will give a loophole for internet voting

Dear Secretary State Williams, 

 

Please be very conservative in any changes to the voting regulations on internet voting… There has been too many 

breaches lately.. Consider how just yesterday that a person that had been a part of the government for years had to 

resign for her part in the breach in the loss of major government data… Think how you would feel if our vets voting 

rights were violated… The rights that they are fighting so strongly to defend… 

 

Yes it is important that they can vote.. But it is more important that right is kept safe… If something should happen it will 

fall on you and this committee 

 

Please think about this… Ask Steve House about how easily people will lead you astray.. And how difficult it will be to 

recover – Opening this door will allow temptation to follow…. 

 

I know that you have served with people like Debra Johnson on other committees, I know you think that the “Temporary 

Certification of the Denver Election” was overlooked and that people are not really concerned about these issues but 

here is the thing:   

 

If you cannot defend your actions as a principled person, you will be consumed by the lack of actions by unprincipled 

people..  

 

Please consider your actions carefully.. 

 

Hope to see you Monday at Debra Johnson’s second swearing in.  

 

Joan Poston 

 

Losing Republican candidate for 2015 Denver municipal election for Clerk and Recorder  
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